
As a parent of a child at NCCS I oppose this new bill. Private schools especially Christian ones should not be run or overseen by the 
state public school system. I am a very involved parentand would like ro stay that way. We love how NCCS has done things and 
continuesto show us parents support and involvement. That being said,, It never has been so why should it now. And after this year 
and how horrible the public schools handled the pandemic and getting kids in school should be more reason to keep private schools 
private. They have been running so well for so long please don't create a hardship on them after such a hard year already. 


